
 
 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for 500 Mountainview Terrace Bike Path Project in fiscal year 2024. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Borough of Dunellen, located at 355 North 

Avenue, Dunellen, NJ 08812. The funding would be used to construct a looped bike path in the 

northerly portion of the Borough.  The Project will generally include the construction of the bike 

path, landscaping, the restoration of the site and other incidental improvements. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the Path is envisioned to supplement the proposed 

Green Brook linkage which is recommended under the Middlesex County open space and 

recreation plan. The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(1). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and 

neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

 

Bonnie Watson Coleman 

Member of Congress   
 


